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June 20, 2017

A pilot program to extend hours at Sterling Memorial Library and Bass Library has been continued for another year
– a result of requests from the leaders of the Graduate Student Assembly and the Graduate and Professional
Student Senate, who highlighted the increasing demand for library spaces to remain open later. During the
summer, SML will stay open later on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday evenings, while late night hours on
Thursdays in SML will continue as usual. During October and spring breaks, both Bass and SML will offer extended
hours during the week. Read more.  [1] 
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